
The date: 9/13/2022 
The week number: 37 
The walk number: 1679 
The weather: 82 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chris Moreno, 
  Chip O’Connor, Judi Sato 
  
The birds (15) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Red-whiskered  Bulbul 0.88 

10  Bushtit 0.75 

5 Mourning Dove 0.88 

3 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Species Hawk 0 

3 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

3 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.62 

1 Dark-eyed Junco 0.75 

1 Northern Mockingbird 0.38 

2 Black Phoebe 1 

3 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.88 

2 Common Raven 0.75 

1 Yellow Warbler 0 

11 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.75 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:37. Tournament Park was open. 
 
It cooled off and the walk was pleasant. Our 15 species matched the median for the week so we 
did OK. We missed some highly-probable birds, such as Western Bluebird (88%), American Crow 
(88%), and House Finch (100%), but we did get a zero-probable one, the Yellow Warbler. Next 
week is week 38 and the Yellow-rumped Warblers should start to arrive over the next two or 
three weeks. Be on the lookout if you are in the Pasadena area. Other warblers often arrive 
even sooner, and today’s walk bore that out with a sighting of a Yellow Warbler. 
 
Alan, 
9/17/2022 
 


